Library Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes Oct. 14, 2008
Present: Dessie (Underwood), Hema, Ebony, Lesley, Roman


The meeting was convened at 3:33pm in the Library 4th floor administration conference room. 


The agenda and minutes were approved.


Lesley and Ebony wrote a letter of support for Long Beach Public Library’s main library. Even though the library is not closing, the committee agreed to send the letter as a sign of support.


Library updates were shared:

· The thesis collection and office were moved to the fifth floor. The graduate center will be up there as well.
· A hands-on instructional lab will be established on the 2nd floor.
· The library is working with the bookstore to provide textbook rental service. Potential books must be used four semesters in the row, and at least 100 copies should be needed per semester. Books will be barcoded and stored in ORCA.
· The library budget is about the same as last year.
· The library will be introducing a new interactive interface “shell”, COAST 2.0 (also called Encore) next month or soon. CSU Fresno already has that product.
The group discussed “green” issues. Faculty may request that the circulation staff not print out check-out slips, but the slip is still printed out; could the print slip be done only upon request? Overdue notices could be done electronically, which would save paper and speed up delivery. Roman will check on  these issues.
At the next meeting, Elluminate will be demonstrated. A future committee meeting might be virtual.

Stafford Cox presented information about social science datasets that are available through the library. He noted that Dr. Jose Moreno can help faculty with their use. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:55pm. The next meeting will be held on Nov. 4.
Respectfully submitted, Lesley Farmer
